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Hello, I am writing to protest the new regulation that would prohibit the massage of undraped breast, even 
with client consent. I underwent a bilateral mastectomy 2.5 years ago and massage was an integral part 
of my recovery. Massage in surgical area helped my lymphatic system drain and allowed me to regain the 
range of motion I had lost, not to mention relieving the pain that had become a constant in my life. There 
is nothing sexual about it, and it saddens me in this day and age that this is even a consideration. 

Thank you, 
Angela Slater 
Sent from my iPhone 
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